
 

The Cobourg Marina would like to remind boaters of the following important pieces of 

information in regards to the Depths at the Entrance to the Cobourg Harbour: 

 Boaters are advised to reference the most recent edition of Nautical Chart 205401 
Cobourg Harbour published by the Canadian Hydrographic Service. 

 Depths at the entrance to Cobourg Harbour may be greater than indicated on chart due 
to Dredging activity. 

 Boaters are encouraged to follow deep water course within harbour as indicated by 
nautical chart. 

 Updates will be posted to the Marina’s homepage on a consistent basis and all boaters 
are encouraged to reference the posted dredged depth.  

 Boaters are also encouraged to seek out local knowledge by calling the marina office if 
depths are a concern at 905-372-2397. 

 


